RE AMBULANCE

Caring for Wisconsin since 1967 1-800-327-5608

Yvonne Larsen President

Linda Wiedmann, E.M.T. General Manager

David Connell, E.M.T.

Director of Marketing

December 9, 2014

James R. Owczarski City Clerk –Common Council 200 East Wells St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Owczarski,

Under the provision of s. 75-15-13-b-1 Milwaukee code of Ordinances, Meda-Care Ambulance is filing a written acceptance of the plan included with the letter of December 1, 2014 from your office.

As to the last paragraph of your letter, we would happily comply, but will need more information as to what this exactly means. Thank you for your help.

Most sincerely,

Linda Wiedmann

General Manager

Abus stand southful materials is been able for your have